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        December 8, 2015 
 
 
BY HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 
Luly E. Massaro, Commission Clerk 
Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission 
89 Jefferson Boulevard 
Warwick, RI  02888 
 
RE:     Docket 4580 – The Narragansett Electric Company, d/b/a National Grid  

2016 Energy Efficiency Program Plan  
Response to Record Request 

 
Dear Ms. Massaro: 
 

I have enclosed ten copies of National Grid’s1 response to the record request issued at the 
Public Utilities Commission’s evidentiary hearing on December 2, 2015 in the above-referenced 
docket.  

 
Thank you for your attention to this filing.  If you have any questions, please contact me 

at 781-907-2121.  
 
        Very truly yours, 

  

    
        Raquel J. Webster 
 

Enclosure 
 

cc: Docket 4580 Service List 
Karen Lyons, Esq. 

 Jon Hagopian, Esq. 
 Steve Scialabba, Division 
 

                                                 
1 The Narragansett Electric Company d/b/a National Grid (National Grid or Company).  

Raquel Webster 
Senior Counsel 



The Narragansett Electric Company 
d/b/a National Grid 

RIPUC Docket No. 4580 
In Re: 2016 Energy Efficiency Program Plan 

Responses to Record Requests Issued at the Commission’s Evidentiary Hearing  
On December 12, 2015 

   

Prepared by or under the supervision of:  Rachel Henschel 
 

 
Record Request No. 1 

 
Request: 
 
This request refers to Comm 2-2 and more specifically the 3 CHP projects to be completed in 
either 2016 or 2017.   
 

a) What is the total amount of incentives that will be paid per project? 
b) What is the total amount that will be paid by the customer for each project? 

 
Response: 
 
The three CHP projects are either under construction or committed.  The estimates for the kW, 
incentives and customer cost are: 
 

1. 75 kW, incentive of $75,000, customer cost of $180,500 
2. 75 kW, incentive of $93,500, customer cost of $141,500 
3. 1,250 kW, incentive of $1,513,750, customer cost of $2,086,250 

 
Incentives can be up to a maximum of $1,250 per net kW based on the efficiency of the proposed 
system, and the amount of site savings from other energy efficiency projects that have taken 
place at the site or to which the customer is committed. 



Certificate of Service 
 
I hereby certify that a copy of the cover letter and any materials accompanying this certificate was 
electronically transmitted to the individuals listed below.   
 
Paper copies of this filing are being hand delivered to the Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission and 
to the Rhode Island Division of Public Utilities and Carriers. 

 
___________________________________   December 8, 2015 
Joanne M. Scanlon      Date 
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